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READING & PSHE CURRICULUM  NEWSLETTER 

Headteacher 

Mrs. Alison Pass 

Book Swap 

Available in the hall foyer. 

Open daily at drop off and 

pick up. 

E-book Library 

Our PTA has 
purchased a 

subscription to Big 
Cat Collins E-book 

Library which will 
offer decodable books 

suited to your child’s 
reading level. More 

details will be sent out 
after half  term. 

Top 100 books to read before you leave WBIS! 

Our reading incentive is ‘Top 100 books to read before you 
leave WBIS’. The books include some the children experience in 
school as well as those that are recognised as being good 
quality texts for younger children. Once your child hits 20, 40, 
etc up to 100 reads, they get a special prize from Mrs Pass.  
Books can be borrowed from the school library & classrooms. 
The local library has a copy of the list so  books can be 
borrowed from there as well Some books will form part of the 
children’s topics and will be checked off by the teachers. 

Reading at Home: 150 Club 

Did you know if your child reads 5 times a week at home, they 
could achieve 150 reads by the end of the school year. That’s a 
lot of words! Therefore, we would like to remind you of the 150 

Club and we hope that every child will be in it. 
Every time you read with your child, please 

record it in their reading record book as usual. 
The class teacher records their weekly reads 
on a class list. Those with 5 reads a week will 

receive a raffle ticket and be entered into our 
termly prize draw. There will also be rewards 

along the way for each 25 reads. Happy 
Reading!  

 Reading Workshop for parents 

We held a Reading Workshop for parents on Wednesday 13th  

October. This workshop was designed by our Curriculum Lead to give 

you the tools and information required to support your child at home. 

Establish the links between school and home, which are so important 

in helping your child develop the skills to become fluent readers and  

create a love for reading. Lots of information was shared at the 

workshop and links to these resources will be sent with you and have 

been published on our website.  

Thank you to those who did attend, as a lot of work went into these 

resources. Hopefully, you will find them very useful.  



Look what we’ve 

been learning about 

in our Personal, 

Social & Health 

Education lessons 


